
Our apologies, the “Detection of thick patches of oil emulsions using Synthetic Aperture 
Radar (SAR)” presentation from Dr. Oscar Garcia-Pineda is not available for posting on 
our web site. However, he invites you to refer to the abstract/speaker bio/contact 
booklet for contacting him directly if you have further questions.  
 
  
 


